If you have been on the south side of the campus lately, you may have seen that construction on the AT&T Science Facility is underway.  Construction workers are trenching in preparation to lay the piping and plumbing for the new building. 
News

Faculty minutes – The minutes from the Jan. 29 faculty meeting are available here.
https://tlu.tlu.edu/i/facstaff/committees/Faculty_Meetings/2008/0801-january/FacMins_20080129.doc
Think Pink Run – Don’t forget to take part in TLU’s Think Pink 5K Breast Cancer Benefit Run tomorrow morning. Registration will be at 8 a.m at Jackson Park.  The event is free to cancer survivors and $35 for other individuals. Money raised will help to aid in the prevention and early detection of breast cancer by providing free mammograms and 24-hour hotline.     For more information on “Think Pink” click here or contact Tiffany Davis, head volleyball coach, at tdavis@tlu.edu or at ext. 8130. 

Microsoft Excel Certification – The Center for Professional Development (CPD) is offering a program in Microsoft Excel Certification for TLU students, faculty, and staff. The program consists of a practice exam and a Microsoft Office Specialist exam in Excel 2003. Microsoft Office Specialist exams use “live” or real applications to provide the most authentic evaluation of your knowledge, skills, and abilities. Microsoft Office Specialist is the official certification for desktop productivity. 

In preparation for the exam, users complete 50 multi-part tasks in the untimed training exam mode independently, with step-by-step guidance, or after completing an interactive tutorial on the task. Then they complete a timed simulation of the actual exam that consists of 29 multi-part tasks. After scoring 80% or higher on the practice exam, users take the actual Microsoft Office Specialist exam.

Business administration students pursuing a specialization in accounting, management, or marketing may meet one of the supporting course requirements by earning Microsoft Certification in Excel instead of taking ISYS 133 (Applications Software).

Practice exams will be available in the Blumberg Library computer laboratory on the following Sunday afternoons from 2-6 p.m.: 
· Feb. 17 and 24
· March 2, 9, and 30

· April 6, 13, 20, and 27

Users may attend as few or as many sessions as they need to prepare for and pass the exam. The $150 enrollment fee covers unlimited access to the practice exam and two opportunities to take the actual exam (first test and one re-test).

For complete information and the enrollment form, go to the Web site at http://www.tlu.edu/cpd/cpd_ms_excel_certification_exam_and_exam_preparation
If you have questions after reviewing the information on the website, call the CPD at 372-8047 or e-mail to cpd@tlu.edu.

